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Judd Street  
London  
WC1H 9JE 6 February 2025

Dear Mr Hope
 
Arrangements for Handling Heritage Applications Direction 2021 

Authorisation to Determine an Application for Listed Building Consent as Seen 
Fit

9 JOHN STREET LONDON WC1N 2ES
Application No 2025/0363/L

Applicant:     MHL BUILD LTD
Grade of building(s): II
Proposed works: Internal and external alterations including the 

replacement of the windows and doors to the front and 
rear elevations, installation of an internal staircase 
between lower ground to ground, alteration to the floor 
levels at first and second floor, partial demolition of 
internal walls and partition and creation of a new opening 
into rear courtyard.. 

Drawing numbers: As approved by the local authority.

Date of application: 27 January 2025
Date of referral by Council: 27 January 2025
Date received by Historic England: 27 January 2025
Date referred to MHCLG: 6 February 2025

You are hereby authorised to determine the application for listed building consent 
referred to above as you think fit.

In so doing Historic England would stress that it is not expressing any views on the 
merits of the proposals which are the subject of the application.
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Yours sincerely

Kate Tatlow
Business Officer

NB: This authorisation is not valid unless it has been appropriately endorsed by the 
Secretary of State.


